
Report on LED Christmas Star Making Workshop 

Organized by the Department of History and Physics, KKTM Govt. College 

In Collaboration with NSS, IQAC, and Science Forum 

On the Occasion of National Energy Conservation Day on 11th December, 2023 

 

The Department of History and Physics at KKTM Govt. College, in collaboration with NSS, 

IQAC, and the Science Forum, organized a workshop on making LED Christmas stars. The event 

took place on the occasion of the National Energy Conservation Day and aimed to impart practical skills to 

students while promoting energy-efficient practices. A total of 30 students from various departments 

actively participated in the workshop, gaining hands-on experience in creating LED Christmas stars. 

The workshop was inaugurated by Dr. Bindu Sharmila T K, the Principal of KKTM Govt. College. 

The event was graced by the presence of Dr. Remani K K, HOD History, Dr. Lovely George, HOD Physics, 

and Sri. Balaji M N, NSS Coordinator, who felicitated the gathering. 

The workshop was led by a team of experienced individuals, including Dr. Dhanya N P, Assistant 

Professor in Physics, and students from the third year BSc Applied Physics program—Ajmalsha C A, 

Amjith M G, Akram P S, Midhunkrishna M K. 

During the workshop, participants were enlightened on various aspects related to green energy 

consumption, sustainable energy resources, self-employability, skill enhancement, and interdisciplinary 

teaching-learning approaches. The aim was to not only teach the art of creating LED Christmas stars but 

also to instill a sense of responsibility towards energy conservation. 

The LED Christmas star making workshop proved to be a successful and enriching event, providing 

students with both practical skills and valuable insights into the broader concepts of energy conservation. 

The collaboration between the departments of History and Physics, along with the support of NSS, IQAC, 

and the Science Forum, contributed to the holistic learning experience of the participants. 

 

Date: 11.12.2023 

Venue: Electronics lab 



 





 


